GFWC - Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club

2025

To:  KUSD Guidance / Scholarship Departments



This year, the Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club is providing three educational scholarships in the amount of $1000.00 each to outstanding high school seniors.

Enclosed is an application form for the Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club – Pearl Perry Ruffolo Memorial Scholarship.  Please make this information available to all graduating seniors who reside in Pleasant Prairie, WI.

Applications should be returned to the address provided below and postmarked no later than Monday, March 17, 2025.  If there are any questions or concerns, please call or e-mail me at the phone number or e-mail address provided below.

The winning applicant will be notified the last week of April 2025 and will be honored at our meeting on Thursday, May 8, 2025.

Please duplicate this cover letter and application and pass it on to all interested seniors who are PLEASANT PRAIRIE RESIDENTS.  Please update the application on your school’s scholarship website as well.


Thank you,

Lucille Prudden

Lucille Prudden
56 Tropicana Drive
Punta Gorda, FL 33950

847-814-9300
Traveler55g@gmail.com
